
Police cordon lifted in Leith
Police  Scotland  have  confirmed  that  material  has  been
removed from an address in Leith this afternoon, following

a search conducted as part of an ongoing operation.

The material is likely to be destroyed by way of a small,
controlled  explosion  carried  out  by  the  Army’s  Explosive
Ordnance Disposal.

The police say that there is no risk to the public.

All cordons have been lifted in the area of Persevere Court
and residents are being allowed back to their homes.
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